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Gratitude

Nurses, care aides, and volunteers are people on the front lines of health care. Coming in direct 
contact with our residents, they are fully aware that, should even one person become infected with the 
coronavirus, they and other residents would be at risk. They can’t stop their work, so they work carefully, 
taking the precautions specified by the Medical Health Officer and their knowledge of best practices. 
They combat their concerns with their faith in each other, science, and a higher power.

We support them with gratitude.

We are thankful for the important work they do and remember that the health and lives of our loved 
ones are in their hands. Each day we are reminded that our well-being is the product of effort and caring, 
not to be taken for granted. Thank you.

“Your ordinary acts of love and hope point to the extraordinary promise that every human life is of 
inestimable value.” Desmond Tutu
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